
June 2011 Announcements 
 

 

 

Next Board Meeting, District Office, 7 pm    August 8, 2011 * 

Board Goals Workshop, Port of Morrow, Time TBA  August 10, 2011 

 

 

* Pending Approval of 2011-12 Board Calendar 

 

 

 

 

Sincere thanks for years of dedicated service by our board members, with special thanks to 

those who are leaving us: 

 

Pat McNamee – 13 years of service 

Craig Miles – 8 years of service 

Daniel Daltoso – 4 years of service 

 

 

Retiring Administrators 

 

Mark Burrows & Phyllis Danielson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


